CoMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY

TRANSPORTATION CABINET

Andy Beshear www.transportation.ky.gov/ Jim Gray
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM

DATE: November 10, 2020
RE: 2021 KY IFTA Decals

Fellow IFTA Jurisdictions and Law Enforcement Agencies;

Kentucky received, and distributed, 2021 IFTA Decals that did not meet the pantone color required by the
IFTA Inc. organization. As of yesterday we have ceased distribution of those decals and have ordered the
appropriate color for 2021 distribution (red pantone 485C). Kentucky will continue to mail out 2021 IFTA
license only and will forward the appropriate decals when they arrive early next month.

With that said, enforcement may encounter some 2021 Kentucky decals that do not meet the specifications set
forth by the IFTA Inc. organization. We ask that enforcement honor those decals until we get the correct decals
in stock. Those carriers that received the incorrect color will be mailed the exact same decal series, once the
corrected stock is received.

Kentucky appreciates your patience on this matter and apologize for any inconvenience.

Mary A Cook, Assistant Director
Kentucky Division of Motor Carriers
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